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Hearing Statement on “Problem analysis follow-up: proposed solutions”

On 5 September 2014 the Departmental Forum (DF) at the Department of Economics and
Business discussed the report with proposed solutions to the problem analysis follow-up.

The DF would like to express its satisfaction with the report and feels that the report and
suggested actions are positive. We interpret the report as a direction for less central-
ization and more downsizing in the central administration in general and hope that this
interpretation is correct.

We also would like to point out that the actual implementation of the many decentraliza-
tion suggestions is unclear and thereby it is hard to see what the concrete implications
will be. Moreover, as the discussion of a possible reorganization of the departments is
still unfinished and will have an impact on the organization of the administration, we
suggest that there will be a short hearing round when the concrete implementation has
been decided.

Best Regards

Lars Relund Nielsen
Deputy chairman
Departmental Forum at the Department of Economics and Business
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Fax: +45 89486660
Email: inl@asb.dk

http://econ.au.dk/

Department of Economics and
Business

Fuglesangs Allé 4

DK-8210 Aarhus V

Denmark

Department of Economics and
Business

Lars Relund Nielsen

Associate Professor

Date: 11 September 2014

Direct Tel.: +45 87165145
Email: larsrn@asb.dk

research.relund.dk/

Sender's CVRno.:31119103

Page 1/1



